
We are excited to announce an upgrade to our Epic Series of lanyards. Going
forward, we will be using aluminum fittings instead of steel fittings. This change
enhances durability while reducing weight, providing improved safety and comfort for
users.

Our engineers and design teams have made every effort to ensure that the transition
to the new design is seamless and are confident that your experience with the newly
redesigned product will be positive in every sense.

Thank you for being a valued customer, we look forward to continuing to serve you
with our reliable, high-quality products.
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